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Thank you for using our uniform re-cycling service.  Please consider re-cycling your unwanted items in the future and spread the word by letting other parents/carers know about this service. We want to be eco-friendly and welcome donations of all items of uniform (blazers, ties, trousers, skirts, shirts, P.E. t-shirts). 
Friends at Braes support the work of the school and raise funds to provide extras not within school budgets.  If you would like to know more about FAB or would like to get more involved (from offering your time to provide refreshments at an event, to attending meetings or joining the committee) please refer to the school website FAB section or join our Braes Parents Facebook group (search for ‘Braes High Parents and Friends and ask to join). New members, feedback, suggestions or ideas are always welcome.
Please note that there is no cost for re-cycled uniform, however if you would like to make a small donation to Friends at Braes, please hand in an envelope to the school reception marked ‘for FAB uniform re-cycling’.

